
STUDENT BULLETIN 
February 17, 1971

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
A minutefs success pays the failure of years,

— Robert Browning
SERVICEMEN’S MIG:
Our prayer meeting time has been changed to 7*00 p.m, on Mondays in the SUB chapel,
CAR NEEDED:
A car is needed to pick up kids for a Kingfs Teens Club every Monday at 6:30, If 
you are willing to loan or take your car, contact Mary Tarr, Jerry Maddicks or Ray
Black.
WEEKEND OF WITNESSING:
Friday night 6:00 p.m. for Sea Tac and First Avenue 7:00 p.m. Saturday night 5:30 p.m* 
for University Witness. Let’s meet in the SUB chapel for prayer then go out and let 
people know Jesus is Alive!
■WOM OFFERING:
This Friday there will be an offering received for a special project in the Fiji Islands. 
The offering received for I.C.O., our new project this year, was $318.09. Last week’s 
offering for summer internship was $262.7^. Praise the Lord!
SUMMER PUBLIC RELATIONS TEAMS:
Deadline for registering for summer Public Relations Team ministry is February 19* 
Auditions will be February 2k in the Learning Center Auditorium at 7:00 p.m.
SUMMER INTERNSHIP:
All those who have filled out applications for summer internship please turn them in 
to the office by February 26.
MISSIONS MIG:
There will be a meeting for all those interested in being in the MiG’s PR team. Meet 
in S-2 Thursday night, February l8, 7:30 p.m.
SUMMER CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES:
*The Montana District has made a request for VBS teams to work through the District for 
the summer.
*The Monroe Assembly of God has requested a VBS team for this summer.
*For further information, contact the Dean of Student’s Office.
CULTURAL SERIES:
The next cultural series will be on March 2. Dr. Luther G. Jerstad, a man of varied 
experience will present the first motion pictures taken from the summit of the World’s 
highest mountain peak, Mt. Everest, ’’one of the greatest peactime expeditions on land 
by Americans in history.” Dr. Jerstad himself is a conqueror of Mt. Everest. Plan to 
attend this exciting presentation.
BASKETBALL THIS WEEKEND:
The NC Eagles will be playing Puget Sound College of the Bible on Saturday afternoon 
at 3:00 p.m. here. Support your team by attending the game!!



SllfiO!
TO: Seniors and Graduates

RE: Campus visit of Reverend Curtis Ringnees
Secretary for Home Missions. General Council of Assemblies of God

The Reverend Mr. Ringness will be on campus next Tuesday's February 23* 
The significance of M s  visit is in the fact that he represents the 
Home Missions program of the Assemblies of God on a national scale 
and could be most helpful in counseling with you as to opportunities 
in this type of ministry.

Home Missions encompasses pioneer churches in developing districts, 
work among the American Indians, work among Jews, deaf work, outpost 
work in Alaska, and similar fields.

He will have just returned from Alaska when he visits the campus.

It is our suggestion that ja take advantage of his presence either 
in the group conference or in a private interview with him to assess 
the possibilities for- you in one of these fields of ministry.

He will have the following schedule:

Speak in Chapel 9*20 a.m.
Workshop following Chapel 10:20 a.m. (3^d Period)
^Conferences 1:00 p.m. — 3 ;00 p.m.

®Sign up with Mrs. Baunsgard in the Administration Bldg.


